
Let Rep. Howard Marklein know your views on the WI 
State Budget Bill 

Posted April 15, 2011 

 
51st Assembly District State Representative Howard Marklein will hold 
listening sessions. He will let you know the latest on the proposed State of 
Wisconsin budget and looks forward to hearing your thoughts on the topic too. 
They will be at: 

 Dodgeville Public Library (139 S. Iowa St) from 4-6pm on April 21, 
2011, read about it from the Dodgeville Chronicle, by clicking here. 

 Sauk Prairie Memorial Hospital in the Aerobics Room (80 1st Street, 
please use the Oak Street/South Entrance) in Prairie du Sac from 2-
4pm on May 6, 2011 

 Lone Rock Budget Listening Session, Sunday, May 15th from 2-4pm at 
the Lone Rock Community Center (156 East Liberty, Lone Rock) 

 Darlington Budget Listening Session Thursday, May 19th from 4-6pm 
at the Lafayette County Courthouse (626 Main Street, Darlington)  

Here is a good 2 page state budget fact sheet about the budget that you can 
print and take with you, click here to download the .pdf file. 

 

http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/marklein/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.thedodgevillechronicle.com/main.asp?SectionID=1&SubSectionID=8&ArticleID=1388
http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/marklein/pressreleases/Pages/Sauk%20Prairie%20Listening%20Session%20Announcement.aspx
http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/marklein/pressreleases/Pages/Sauk%20Prairie%20Listening%20Session%20Announcement.aspx
http://www.grassrootswi.org/uploads/images/file/What%20is%20Hot/WI%202011%202013%20Budget%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf
http://www.grassrootswi.org/uploads/images/file/What%20is%20Hot/WI%202011%202013%20Budget%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf

